Business 3100 (WP):  Writing Sample number one, composed in response to the assigned topic (negative business announcement in letter format). Rating: Excellent
POLICYPLAN INSURANCE SERVICES

1234 Roundhill Road

Milwaukee, WI 53207

555-555-1234

March 24, 2014

Mr. Jason Allred.

Midwest Sparkleen

4000 South Howell Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Allred:

Midwest Sparkleen has provided cleaning services for PolicyPlan Insurance Services for five years. During the first four years PolicyPlan and Sparkleen enjoyed a good working relationship and Sparkleen provided this company with excellent service. Unfortunately the past year’s service has not met our expectations.

PolicyPlan’s offices are no longer being cleaned thoroughly, and I have contacted the Sparkleen office several times with a reminder that we expect all spills and messes to be cleaned up on a routine basis. In addition, due to the carelessness of Sparkleen crews, we have experienced two major safety issues. On more than one occasion a cleaning crew left toxic cleaning chemicals in the hallway, and last Thursday, March 20, 2014, the crew failed to secure the locks to the lobby, leaving our entire facility vulnerable to theft from midnight until 8 a.m. Friday morning.

I have personally spoken with you twice in the last three months and each time you have assured me that service would improve. However, I have not seen any improvement, and after the incident last Thursday I am left with no choice. PolicyPlan Insurance Services will not be renewing its annual cleaning contract with Midwest Sparkleen when the current contract expires at the end of this month.
We appreciate the service that your company provided throughout the first four years of our contract.

Sincerely,

Joseph Lowe

Owner

